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TBB1/1/1/1/97  

Extract from a letter from Thomas Baker Brown to his mother from France, 11 November 

1916.  He comments that he has been given his winter coat. 

“We have been supplied with the winter coats and find them very warm at night.” 

 

Question:  

How does Thomas try to make sure his mother isn’t too worried about him? 


